
---Original Message----- 
From: John Allen <j.rutherford.allen@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, June 16, 2017 4:07 PM 
To: Imaad Zuberi <imaad.zuberi@avenueventure.com>; Ahmed Al-Rumaihi 
<chi974@icloud.com> 
Cc: Richard.Olson@Avenueventure.com 
Subject: NSA 
 
Gentlemen ... I have asked the National Security Advisor to see the FM and 
Sheikh Mohammad next WED/THU.  I will advise immediately when I learn 
anything. 
 
All the best ... 
 
John 
 
From: John Allen <j.rutherford.allen@gmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, June 18, 2017 3:44 AM 
To: Ahmed Al-Rumaihi <chi974@icloud.com> 
Cc: imaad zuberi 
<imaad.zuberi@avenueventure.com>; Richard.Olson@avenueventure.com 
Subject: Re: NSA 
 
We should shift this conversation to WhatsApp.  
 
I'll let Rick speak for himself regarding his legal restrictions in dealing with the 
USG.  And if we want to kill this meeting in the West Wing before it's even scheduled, it 
will never happen if I am an attendee.  If it happens, I can get a read out from the 
National Security Advisor and we can meet with the Qataris after. 
 
On Sun, Jun 18, 2017 at 12:40 AM, Ahmed Al-Rumaihi <chi974@icloud.com> wrote: 
I agree with Imaad 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
> On Jun 17, 2017, at 8:26 PM, imaad zuberi <imaad.zuberi@avenueventure.com> 
wrote: 
> 
> Thank you. I suggest either you or Rick ought to attend with Qataris. If we 
> are doing the work then we should be involved 
> imaad 
> 
> -----Original Message----- 
> From: John Allen [mailto:j.rutherford.allen@gmail.com] 
> Sent: Friday, June 16, 2017 4:07 PM 
> To: Imaad Zuberi <imaad.zuberi@avenueventure.com>; Ahmed Al-Rumaihi 



> <chi974@icloud.com> 
> Cc: Richard.Olson@Avenueventure.com 
> Subject: NSA 
> 
> Gentlemen ... I have asked the National Security Advisor to see the FM and 
> Sheikh Mohammad next WED/THU.  I will advise immediately when I learn 
> anything. 
> 
> All the best ... 
> 
> John 
> 
> Sent from my iPhone 
> 
----Original Message----- 
From: John Allen <JAllen@brookings.edu> 
Sent: Monday, June 26, 2017 5:53 AM 
To: Imaad Zuberi <imaad.zuberi@avenueventure.com>; Imaad Zuberi 
<imaad.zuberi@mindspring.com>; Richard.Olson@Avenueventure.com; Rick Olson 
<rickscafedxb@yahoo.com> 
Subject: WH 
 
Imaad and Rick ... I received a very respectful note back from the national 
security advisor, who told me that the Secretary of State Tillerson should 
be the one to see the Qataris, and that he declines to see them while 
they're in Washington. I wish this was better news.  As McMaster said. the 
intent is for the administration to speak with one voice. That's why 
Tillerson has lead. 
 
John 
 
From: John Allen <j.rutherford.allen@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, June 12, 2017 5:20 AM 
To: Imaad Zuberi <imaad.zuberi@avenueventure.com> 
Subject: Thank you ... 
 
Imaad ... thank you again for facilitating what I think were very important talks with the 
Qataris.  They couldn't have taken place without your leadership.  
 
I deeply regret your treatment on SAT night.  It was not right. 
 
I hope the remainder of your travels were uneventful. 
 
With great respect for what you're doing for our great country every day! 
 
John Allen 



 


